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Dear Mr. Hoover,
I am writing to inform you that the Department of Financial Institutions has received your request for
public records and is currently reviewing your request. The Department will respond to your request as
soon as possible. Please do not hesitate to contact me, if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Paula Cagle | Executive Administrative Assistant
Legal Division
Tennessee Tower, 13th Floor
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, Nashville, TN 37243
p. 615-253-2864
Paula.Cagle@tn.gov
http://www.tn.gov/tdfi
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